
May 11, 2017 

 

Financial Management Committee 
City of Burnaby 
 
 
Dear Mr. Johnston, 

We are reaching out to you as Chair of the Financial Management Committee to request for a 

financial subsidy from the City of Burnaby for a Burnaby U14 Boys Soccer Team which plays for 

the South Burnaby Metro Club.  The team is comprised of 14 Burnaby kids aged 13 years, and 

has won the privilege of going to the Provincial Championship in Vernon BC.  The boys have 

represented the City of Burnaby in the Coastal Cup which was held in Aldergrove, and now are 

moving on to the Provincial Cup held in Vernon. 

The team name is SBMC United FC U14. 

There is a good portion of the boys who are less privileged and have financial issues.  We are 

working to have Fund raisers to raise some funds for the team to try and cover expenses.  Due 

to time constraints we don’t feel that we will be able to raise enough money to cover a 

substantial portion of the cost for travel, and hotels.   

We are reaching out to you to see if there is any possibility of getting some Financial help from 

the City. 

Any amounts that could be provided would be very much appreciated, as the boys are proud to 

represent our city. 

The BC Soccer Provincial Championship is in Vernon BC from July 6, 2017 to July 9, 2017 and 

this team will be representing the City of Burnaby.  

Please let us know if there is any opportunity for this to happen. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your consideration, and are eagerly looking forward 

to your reply. 

Please feel free to contact me during the day at 604-528-2199. 

Thank you, 

 

 

Gordon Bozic 
SBMC United FC03 Head Coach 
Home Phone  604-436-4614 
Email:  gbozic@shaw.ca 


